
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 Contact:  Michael Foskett Reference: 2025/008731 
 14 January 2025 
 

The Resident 
Margaret Street 
ROSEVILLE  NSW  2069 

 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Margaret Street, Roseville - Proposed Raised Pedestrian Crossing 
Council is seeking your input on a proposal to construct a raised pedestrian (Wombat) 
crossing and upgrade the street lighting on Margaret Street at Archbold Road, as shown 
on the attached Plan.   
 
Background 
Council has received funding from Transport for NSW under its Get NSW Active Program 
to construct a Wombat Crossing on Margaret Street.  Large numbers of pedestrians have 
been observed to cross Margaret Street during morning and afternoon peak periods.  In 
August 2023 there was a near miss involving a driver turning from Archbold Road into 
Margaret Street, and pedestrians crossing Margaret Street. 
   
Proposed changes 
A new raised pedestrian crossing is proposed on Margaret Street at Archbold Road.  The 
works would also include an upgrade of the street lighting to meet current standards for a 
pedestrian crossing.  The proposal would result in the loss of 4 on-street parking spaces, 
however there is plenty of alternate on-street parking available in Margaret Street. 

Submit your feedback 

Before submitting this proposal to the Ku-ring-gai Traffic Committee, we want to hear from 
impacted residents. Your feedback will guide our decision-making process. 

How to respond:  

1. Take our brief survey using the QR code provided.  
2. Or, send written comments to the address above.  

Deadline: Please submit your feedback by Friday 7 February 2025.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly. 

Yours faithfully 

Michael Foskett 
Team Leader Traffic 


